
CORBAN UNIVERSITY DETOUR DIRECTIONS
Due to nearby construction, a segment of Deer Park Drive, directly in front of campus, will be closed 
March 27-April 30, 2023.
All traffic TO campus must come from Aumsville Hwy.
All traffic FROM campus will exit Western Way and turn left toward Turner Rd. or exit Warrior Drive 
and turn right toward Aumsville Hwy.
See maps for traffic patterns. Western Way is ONE WAY traffic only. 

Please allow extra time for parking. All visitor lots including the Psalm Center lot and parking lots A & 
B will be open, but if no parking is available, you will have to go all the way around to Turner Rd., Kuebler 
Blvd., Aumsville Hwy, and back to Deer Park Drive to access other areas of campus. 
Questions? Contact Megan McTavish at mmctavish@corban.edu or Mike Roth at mroth@corban.edu.


